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Report Released Today

Today, New York State Attorney General Eliot Spitzer announced guilty pleasin a
prosecution by the AG’ s Office which resulted from an investigation conducted by the
Office of Speciad Commissioner of Investigation Richard J. Condon.

Specia Commissioner Condon has released a report describing some of the
investigation which found that a DOE vendor and its owner failed to pay prevailing
wages and benefits. Moreover, to receive payment from the DOE, the company filed
fraudulent documents which included “ghost” employees as well as other false
information.

Copies of the report will be available after 1:00 p.m. at 80 Maiden Lane, 20"
Floor. Questions should be referred to Aquila Haynes at (212) 510-1479.



